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March 20, 2018

This issue contains information on the following:

1) Transportation roundtable rescheduled

2) CDL license procedures change

3) T report class available on April 25

______________________________________________________________________

1) Regional transportation roundtable meetings

Our final transportation roundtable meeting has been rescheduled to accommodate
winter’s last attempt to slow us down. The new date for the roundtable will be Tuesday,
April 17.

If you have not yet attended one of these sessions, consider joining us for the
conversation when we meet on April 17. The roundtable is open to all school district
administrators as part of OSBA’s member services.

OSBA staff brings an agenda to these sessions to start the conversation and also
encourage your input and questions. Topics for this year include transportation funding
(what is, and what we need), state average costs, current accident trends (state and
nationwide), driver shortage troubleshooting, optimal bus replacement cycle, and new
technology in buses.

There is no cost for participation other than your time, so please consider joining us at
one of the following locations and dates:

Wednesday, April 17, 10 a.m. until noon
Ohio School Boards Association, 8050 N. High Street, Columbus, OH  43235
Meeting will be held in the OSBA Board room on the first floor
 

2) CDL license procedures change

The Ohio Department of Public Safety, Bureau of Motor Vehicles has issued a notice
that changes will be introduced to the procedures for obtaining driver’s licenses,
including CDL.

Effective July 2, 2018, licenses will no longer be produced while you wait at a Deputy
Registrar office. You will still go to the Deputy Registrar to apply for your license, but will
receive your card by mail rather than over the counter. You will be provided with a
temporary proof of transaction at the Deputy Registrar. You should receive your license
by mail in about 10 days after visiting the Deputy Registrar.
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CDL licenses, as well as those wishing their license to be valid for access to federal
facilities or services (such as airports where TSA screening occurs) will only be issued
when you provide documentation providing your name and date of birth, Social Security
card, and two additional documents providing residential address.

For complete information about the changes and procedures, please refer to the
Bureau’s website at www.bmv.ohio.gov/NEWDL-ID.

As a reminder, all CDL license holders have the option of renewing their license early. 

3) T-report class scheduled

Your district transportation funding is dependent upon the reports that you fill out and
submit to the state – including the T-1 and the T-2.  An error on either of these reports
can have significant impact on your district’s funding. 

Join us for a session that will delve into appropriate data collection, understanding what
you need to track and why, and how to collate that data into an accurate state report. 
We will review the calendar deadlines and best practices that you need to be
comfortable with to successfully file your reports and get accurate funding.

We will also look into the use of this data to perform a district cost analysis, and show
you where to find the state average data from the previous year to determine if your
district is operating efficiently. 

Whether you are new to transportation or a veteran, or if you work in the transportation
office or the treasurer’s office, this class will benefit you as we give you the tools to file
correctly and get all the funding your district is entitled to.

Cost is $95, lunch included.  (VTS subscribers should look for an email with a discount
code)

Wednesday, April 25, 10 a.m. until 2 p.m.
Ohio School Boards Association, 8050 N. High Street, Columbus, OH  43235
Meeting will be held in the OSBA Board room on the first floor
 
Register online at Ohioschoolboards.org.

Ohio School Boards Association
8050 N High St, Suite 100

Columbus, OH 43235

http://www.ohioschoolboards.org
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